
From: Janet Hill
To: Cleve Hill Solar Park
Cc: Oare Parish Council (oarepc@aol.co.uk)
Subject: hearings
Date: 10 June 2019 10:01:54

Good Morning
As chair of Oare Parish Council I would like to attend the Open Floor Hearing on the morning of

16th July and the Need Hearing on the morning of 17th July.
I do not intend to speak.
Regards
 
Janet Hill
Climate Change Officer
01795 417341
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